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S. Cleverly to Josiah Pratt 
 

1 

Montagu St Russell Lyh 

April 29th./18 

Revd Sir 

 I am almost sorry, that the Committee of the Church Missionary Society, 

should have thought it necessary to thank me, for my attention to their 

interesting New Zealander: but I take this opportunity of assuring you, that if in 

any way, my professional services can promote the beneficent purposes of your 

Institution, I shall always be most happy to afford them, and beg that they may 

not be spared. 

Believe me Revd Sir 

ever most faithfully yours, 

S. Cleverly 

Revd Mr Pratt 


